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Hungarian Embassy to North Vietnam, Report, 20 October 1958. 

[Summary] 
 
 
The author of the report, a Hungarian diplomat, visited the Nguyen Ai Quoc party school in 
Hanoi on 20 October 1958. The deputy director of the school, Tran Quynh, told him that 
though the leadership hadn't given yet an explanation for the errors of the land reform, the 
issue was already intensely studied at the party school, and they attributed the mistakes to 
"subjectivism" and "dogmatism". Quynh said that the Chinese model (according which 
"landlords constitute 5% of the peasants") had been applied on North Vietnam irrespectively 
of local realities. 
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